
31 March 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carer 

 

As the Spring Term ends, we would like to remind parents of some key notices before the 

start of the Summer Term: 

 Students return to School on Monday, 17 April with a 08:20 start 

 School uniform requirements are on our website and at the front of student diaries. 

Please consult these before replacing i 

 Request that parents do not drop their children off at the School gates or attempt three 

point turns in the heavy traffic. There have been a number of recent incidents where 

drivers have put our students and community at risk 

 Many of our students will be preparing for either mock or public examinations.  We 

would encourage all students to make the most of the holidays to support their 

preparations 

 The Summer Term will see the return of our bi-annual Knife Arch Day. This event helps 

to raise student and community awareness of the negative impact knives have in our 

community. 

It is important that the School, families and the police work together to protect our children 

and communities. We recognise that parents have a vital role to play in this campaign. 

Please talk to your children about the dangers of carrying weapons and reinforce the 

message about how we can keep our community safe. 

Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to wish all our students, parents and staff a 

restful enjoyable holiday. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr M O’Hagan 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


